
 
  
 
 

 
 
 
 

Dear Patient:  
 

Thank you for your interest in The Waldorf Center for Plastic Surgery, Portland’s premier plastic 
surgery center. Although you have not yet scheduled a consultation appointment with The 
Waldorf Center, please review the information on our web site and the other recommended 
resources to assist you in your decision making process. The Patient Information area on our 
web site contains some general information about The Waldorf Center, our business and 
patient privacy practices, as well as access to our patient portal to register before your first 
appointment.  
 
When considering plastic surgery, or any of the many treatments we offer, it is important to 
understand your goals. In addition, it is important for you to select a plastic surgeon with whom 
you can communicate, who understands your goals and expectations, and who gives you a 
feeling of confidence. Your relationship with your doctor will be important as you move forward 
together to decide the appropriate procedure that is right for you.  
 
Because all plastic surgery carries some risk, you should take the time to become informed. For 
many, that process begins with asking friends and family who have experience cosmetic or 
reconstructive surgery. The Links area on our web site contains resources that should assist you 
in your decision process. Please become familiar with these resources so when you do schedule 
your first appointment, you will be prepared to ask questions of your physician.  
 
Again, thank you for your interest in The Waldorf Center for Plastic Surgery. Contact us at 
503.646.0101 to schedule your consultation, and learn how to register on-line before your first 
appointment. We hope the information provided throughout our web site is helpful, and we 
look forward to working with you in the near future.  
 
 
Sincerely,  
 

The Waldorf Center Team  
 


